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Regarding: World Journal of gastroenterology Manuscript 18868 

 

Dear Dr Ma, 

 

I am submitting a revised manuscript titled Sarcopenia and Liver Transplant: The Relevance of too Little 

Muscle Mass.  I have made all requested changes in format requested by the editor.  I have personally 

revised the language of the manuscript as I am a native speaker of the English language.  Additionally 

attached are the results from Google Scholar and Cross Reference as requested. 

Per peer review, I have update the manuscript to include data regarding association between 

malnutrition and hepatic encephalopathy and discussion of how TIPS has been shown to impact body 

composition. 

 

Thank you again for the opportunity to submit this invited manuscript. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Eric Kallwitz 


